
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council  
   
FROM: Jerry Rusthoven, Assistant Director / Interim Lead 

Planning and Zoning Department 
 
DATE: January 21, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: C14-2019-0003 and C14-85-288.8(RCA5) 
  Lantana, Block P, Lot 3 
 (District 8) 
                        Request for Postponement  
 
 
The Staff requests a postponement of the above-referenced rezoning and restrictive 
covenant amendment cases to March 12, 2020 so that they have the opportunity to be 
reviewed by the Planning Commission along with a related project consent agreement.  
Planning Commission review of these cases is scheduled for February 25, 2020.   
  
If you need additional information, please contact Jerry Rusthoven, at 512-974-3207. 
 
 
 
Jerry Rusthoven, Assistant Director / Interim Lead 
Planning and Zoning Department 
 
xc: Spencer Cronk, City Manager 
 J. Rodney Gonzales, Assistant City Manager 
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